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I oppose weakening Urban Growth Boundaries. I have always been proud of our 

state for standing up to the developers who are all about profit. We must think of our 

farmland as a precious commodity that we must protect for future generations. You 

see states that have no urban growth boundaries and development everywhere, 

coming to Oregon is so refreshing. The beauty around us should make us want to 

fight to protect what we have and not wait until it is gone. Be a Tom McCall and be 

wise in how we plan for the future 
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